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Dear Business Representative: 

 

It has been said, “A good beginning has no end.”  It is the goal of Good Shepherd 

Lutheran School to provide that vital, “good beginning” to hundreds of Metro-east 

young people, age three through those in grade eight. 

 

As a successful business person, I am sure you understand the importance of a good 

education - one which refines the spirit as it challenges the mind. 

 

I invite you to support our cause and the children we serve by contributing toward the 

Good Shepherd School Virtual Auction.  This annual fundraising event will begin on 

Sunday, March 13 and end on Saturday, March 19, 2022. 

 

May we ask for your help in making this a successful event?  You or your company is 

invited to help us by: 

 Donating items, packages, or services to the auction.   

 Donating cash for the cause 

 

Past auctions have included such items as trips (short and long), tickets to sporting and 

theatrical events, gift cards, products manufactured in the area and much, much more.  

The value of your donation is tax-deductible, and my office can provide a receipt at 

your request.   

 

We need to have all items at the school by Friday, February 18, 2022 so that we can 

effectively advertise your items to the community.  Your business name will be listed 

on our online auction system under your package/item description so that our attendees 

are aware of your support.  

 

Another way to support our students is to participate in our virtual auction, browse the 

great items available, and enjoy bidding throughout the week.  Please let me know if 

you would like the link to our 2022 auction.     

 

Please respond to our volunteer representative or contact my office if you feel led to 

support the Good Shepherd School Virtual Auction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Robert Mayhew 

Principal 

 

Please visit us!  I invite you to contact me at our main campus at 1300 Belt Line Road 

in Collinsville.  You can call the number given above.  It would be my pleasure to 

share with you the school’s special mission and provide a guided tour of our facility. 

 

 
 TAX ID: #37-0841452 

 

 

 
 

 

I am the Good 

Shepherd. The 

Good Shepherd 

gives His life for 

the sheep. 

      - John 10:11 
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